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Georgia Junior Cattlemen’s Association has worked hard to make strides in Junior 

membership and involvement. 

 

The 2019-2020 Officer Team has played an integral part in supporting youth in the 

cattle industry this year. We are proud of the work that they have done at steer and heifer 

shows around the state, and other events to reach youth involved in the cattle industry.  

 

GJCA is excited to award the first-ever recipients of the Heifer Allotment Youth Program. 

Three GJCA members from across this state were selected to receive $2,000 each 

directly towards the purchase of a heifer for show and/or production purposes. These 

students were selected out of their age brackets based on an application and 2-minute 

video they put together to answer specific questions. 

 

GJCA will also award the first-ever recipients of the PRIME Program. This program is 

designed to award students for their involvement in the cattle industry whether that is 

work on the farm, meeting attendance, advocacy, or livestock shows.  

 

If you are interested in participating in next year’s program, keep an eye out on the GCA 

website and GJCA’s Facebook page! A membership with GJCA is only $15 for the year. 

Programs previously mentioned and scholarships are available through membership 

with GJCA.  

 


